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My Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference - B0944 - Inchgarth Road

I believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons:

Communications in the Cults area via the road system is difficult and improvements are long overdue. The possibility of a brand new and purpose-built modern

road with pavement and cycle path linking Inchgarth Road and North Deeside Road is a wonderful idea.

There is a demand for smaller houses for people wishing to downsize and stay in the same area. The problem is finding suitable, well-designed and flexible

accommodation. It seems that this maybe poss ble in the Pitfodels area and this is something that would be good for the whole community.
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